
To Whom It May Concern, 

   I would like to express my concern over SM 978 which is 

about to be taken up by the Oregon Legislature.  I would like to 

be counted as an Oregonian that is AGAINST this slow erosion 

of my gun rights and other Oregonians.   If you want to fight 

violence, you need to start where violence starts and that is with 

video games that so many youth are and become addicted 

to!  Think about it, historically, youth carried guns in their 

gunracks on the back window of a truck, AT SCHOOL, and 35 

years aqo there were NO school shootings.  Ask yourself what 

has changed?  I know.   

 

Respectfully, 

 

Sheila McKelvie 
 


